
I-5 Highway Vista Point 
As part of the Build NCC program, Caltrans and SANDAG crews re-constructed a scenic I-5 vista point just south 
of Birmingham Drive in the City of Encinitas accessible via southbound I-5. The vista point was designed in the 
shape of a jellyfish, a nod to the project’s close proximity to the ocean. By using earth tones and varying surface 
textures, the design features blend into the environment, illustrating the comprehensive design thought and 
approach throughout the North Coast Corridor.
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